
PAREMATA SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
WEDNESDAY 9TH MAY 2018 

WEEK 2 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Tomorrow    ParentLink Meeting in staffroom @ 7.30pm 
Tuesday 15th May   Year 3&4 Rippa Rugby Tournament @ Ngati Toa Domain 
Tuesday 22nd May   School Photos  
Monday 4th June   Queen’s Birthday  
Wednesday 27th June   Union Meeting – School closes at 12.30pm 
Friday 6th July    End of term 2 
 
Kia ora tatou 
 
New Playground 
The new mini playground will be open very shortly as we are awaiting some new padded turf to arrive and 
once Ian our magical caretaker has installed it then it will be all systems go. 
 
One of our students is in hospital 
Sadly Braelyn Asomua-Sakai in Ruma Korimako (Rm 4) has just been diagnosed with Rheumatic Heart Disease 
and is now recovering in Wellington Hospital for the next month. 
 
We would like to support Paula, (Braelyn's Mum) who has to take a month off work and Eli and Mele our 
lovely ex caretaker and cleaner as they are going to have an expensive time travelling into Wellington Hospital 
each day. If you would like help them by giving a monetary donation, fuel vouchers and/or anything for 
Braelyn, please can you drop this off to Marie and Michelle in the office. Thank you so much. 
 
Union Meeting 
The next paid union meeting for teachers is Wednesday 27 June @ 2pm. Due to health and safety the school 
will close for instruction at 12.30pm. ASC will operate from 12.40pm for children normally enrolled on 
Wednesday. 
  
BOT Community Consultation 
The BOT are currently putting together a community survey to gather feedback for our strategic direction 
starting 2019-2021. This will be available in the coming weeks on survey monkey and hard copies will be 
available at school. As always your input will be greatly appreciated. 
  
Rippa Rugby Tournament 
The Year 3/4 Rugby Tournament is on next week Tuesday May 15. All the best to all the children taking part 
and a big thanks to the Kowhai team for organising this for the children. 
 
 
Nga mihi nui – Bryce 

PARENTLINK MEETING - TOMORROW NIGHT - THURSDAY 10TH MAY – 7.30PM  
Everyone welcome to attend! Currently 8 parents along with 2 teachers meet together, but we can always do 
with more. For any school family member who has thought about helping in some way, come along and find 
out more about what ParentLink does. You can join in anytime.  We only meet twice a term. 
We will be discussing: upcoming pancake breakfast / quiz night / author evening. Any questions, please email 
ParentLink secretary Marilyn at paremataschoolpta@gmail.com. 
Full details on the school website http://www.paremata.school.nz/1059/forms/3-friends-of-the-pta/ 



ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS $ 65.00 – GREAT GIFTS FOR MOTHER’S DAY - THIS SUNDAY 13TH MAY 
Thank you to everyone who has supported our Entertainment 
Fundraiser. Choose between the Book and the Digital membership 
and securely purchase online with just a few clicks.  Our payment 
address is http://www.entbook.co.nz/104U135. Or you can order 
through the school office. Emails will be sent out during this 
fundraiser.  Please return  your unsold book as soon as possible. 

 
SCHOOL PHOTOS – TUESDAY 22ND MAY 
You will receive an order envelope featuring a photo of your child 
after photo day.  If you would like a Family/Sibling photo please 
pick up a request form from the office.  These need to be 
completed and returned to the school office before photo day.   

Ruma Miromiro (1A) and Kotare (1B) will be photographed in 
November. 

NETBALL - SATURDAY  12TH MAY 
Please go to the following link to get this week’s draw as it was not posted in 
time to go in the newsletter. 
http://www.sporty.co.nz/ngatitoanetball/Home 
 
BASKETBALL – WEDNESDAY 9TH MAY 
Good luck to the Basketball team who will have their first game of the season 
tonight.   
 

 
to Maya O’Reilly Nugent who had an audition over the weekend and she is in 
the junior crew who will be travelling to the Hip Hop International World 
Dance Championships in Phoenix, Arizona at the beginning of August. 
  
After winning the Wellington Regional competition in March, her crew 
attended the National Champs in the first week of the school holidays where 
they placed 3rd out of 29 junior crews from all over NZ. As a result of the 3rd 
placing her crew qualified for the World Champs in Phoenix.   

 
COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
MOTHERS DAY, 2-HOUR MINI YOGA RETREAT, TO HELP MUMS DE-STRESS AND RECHARGE 
All funds will be donated to Bellyful Porirua - a charity who cooks and delivers meals to families 
with new-born babies and families with young children who are struggling with illness. 

Here's a short video about the event - https://www.facebook.com/paremataboatclub/videos/576652732700620/ 
Here's the event registration page - https://yogacollective.nz/lp-mini-retreat 
Lauren McKee 04 888 0201 lauren@yogacollective.nz 
 
A MARSDEN WHITBY EDUCATION FOR YOUR SON OR DAUGHTER IN YEAR 9, 2019 
Information evening – if you did not make it to the Open Day the next Marsden Whitby Information Evening is 
on Thursday 7 June, 6.30pm at Marsden Whitby, 2 Starboard Lane, Whitby.  04 234 1070 or vmarsden.school.nz/whitby 
SOLWAY COLLEGE OPEN DAY  
SATURDAY 12 MAY 2018 - 10:00 am – 2:00 pm.  Our website is www.solwaycollege.school.nz 
 
BASKETBALL SKILLS & DRILLS FOR (SCHOOL) YEARS 3 & 4 
Register at hypebasketball1@gmail.com up until the Sunday 13th, then after that on the day. See school notice board 


